
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 4, 2023 
 
 
To: Toronto Atmospheric Fund Board 
 
Re: New Appointment to the Toronto Atmospheric Fund Board 
 
 
Dear Members of the Toronto Atmospheric Fund Board, 
 
At its meeting held March 29-31, 2023, City Council appointed Dan Zilnik to the TAF Board 
for a term of office from April 3, 2023 to March 31, 2027 and until a successor is appointed. 
 
This new appointment fills the position previously held by Antoine Belaieff whose term has 
ended effective as of April 2, 2023.  
 
If you have any questions about this update, please contact the Public Appointments 
Secretariat at appoint@toronto.ca or 416-397-0088. 
 
All the best, 
 
 Original signed by Matthew Cowley, Acting Manager, Public Appointments 
  
John D. Elvidge 
City Clerk 
 
 
cc.  Jennifer Lin, Committee Secretary/Administrator, City Clerk's Office 
  

Public Appointments Secretariat  
Toronto City Hall  

100 Queen Street West 
12th Floor, West Tower 
Toronto, Ontario   M5H 2N2 
 
 

  

City Clerk's Office 
John D. Elvidge, City Clerk 
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